
 

 

 

 

Art Advisory Commission Meeting Minutes 

September 16, 2024 

 

Present: Kim Kiyosaki, Trustee; Dick Munson, Trustee; Chun Ye, Trustee; Cheryl Eden  

Also Present: Karen Kleckner Keefe, Executive Director and John Kokoris, Marketing and 

Outreach Manager 

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:10 pm. 

 

On a motion by Kim Kiyosaki and seconded by Dick Munson, the minutes of the April 29 

meeting were unanimously approved.  

 

HPL Marketing and Outreach Manager John Kokoris showed the committee the updated web 

page for the permanent collection, including audio clips. QR codes will go next to each piece in 

the collection which will link directly to the section of the page about that work.  

 

Keefe shared the positive response from patrons and artists at the receptions for InJung Oh and 

Marianne Patrevito.  

 

The committee discussed the proposals for temporary exhibits that HPL has received since the 

committee’s last meeting. Keefe will reach out to Laura Lein-Svencner to confirm availability for 

a winter 2025 exhibit.  

 

The committee discussed a fall group show with a photography theme. Keefe will work on a 

proposal for interested exhibitors.  

 

The committee reviewed updates to the application form and recommended changing the term 

“temporary exhibit” to “featured exhibit.” 

 

Keefe will send invitations to submit applications to area arts organizations and colleges with 

fine arts departments.  

 

There being no further business, the meeting of the Hinsdale Public Library Art Advisory 

Commission was adjourned at 12:56 pm. 

 


